

SHAK JUNIOR SCHOOL-BULABAKULU

MIXED NURSERY AND PRIMARY

Tel:0772984546/0787163833/0704153102 E-mail: shakjuns@gmmail.com

"Seeding the Future"

Sunday 10, January 2021

Dear Klaus,

RE: ACNOWLEDGEMENT AND APPRECIATION

Good morning. I hope you and all our friends in Germany are doing well.

I am thrilled to acknowledge receipt of the money you transferred to me for the purchase of the second van for the Shak Junior School, a set of class teacher's desk and chair and a classroom book shelf. In total I received 27,680,965UGX through the World Remit.

I must say that as the Shak Junior School family, we are so very much grateful for this critical and long awaited achievement! We owe a BIG THANK YOU to all our friends and supporters in Germany for their generous donations which, we cannot really take for granted especially in these tough times of Covid19 when so many individuals, families, organizations and companies all over the world are struggling for their economic survival!

Now the search for the school van begins. Probably next week when the presidential elections here are done.

I want to commit to you and all our friends that these funds will be strictly used for the appropriate purpose and I will send you pictures when everything is done. For quality assurance purposes, we may have to move slowly, step by step as we procure the school van to ensure that we get "value for money".

Thank you so much once again. We look forward to achieving the rest of the planned development projects as we continue seeding the future for Ugandan vulnerable children.

Kindest regards
Saad Luyinda
Director,
Shak Junior School - Bulabakulu

Page **1** of **1**